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24 January 2023 

 

 

 

Dear parent/carer 

 

NEU STRIKE ACTION 

 

You may be aware from media coverage that the National Education Union (NEU) have declared strike 

action which will take place on Wednesday 1 February, Wednesday 1 March, Wednesday 14 and 

Thursday, 15 March 2023.  

 

The strike is happening because of a national dispute between the unions and the Government over 

Teacher’s pay and not because of any issues at our school.  

 

I wanted to confirm to you all that New Swannington Primary School will be open as usual and you should 

send your children to school as normal. 

 

We do not anticipate for this to change, however, I will write to you again with any further updates. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
Judy Ramsell 

Headteacher 
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